Pilon, Janet

Subject: Opposition to Aberdeen Avenue becoming 2 lanes

From: Judi Childs

Sent: July 25, 2020 4:56 PM To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Opposition to Aberdeen Avenue becoming 2 lanes

To Mayor and Members of Council;

I am opposed to the plan to convert Aberdeen Avenue from 4 lanes to 2 lanes between Queen Street South and Dundurn Street.

I have lived in the neighbourhood for over 40 years, have raised 3 children here who all still reside in this area. I now have 4 grandchildren who are preschool age and who will soon be attending Earl Kitchener School.

I have never felt that Aberdeen Avenue was an unsafe thoroughfare. I am saying this with a vested interest as my 4 grandkids will soon be walking to and from school. There are several locations along the street that provide traffic lights for pedestrian traffic.

I think that the traffic problems that would arise from the lane reductions would far outweigh any benefits that a 2 lane road would possibly allow. I am actually quite shocked that this is even an idea that is being considered let alone implemented.

I am strongly opposed to the planned change in traffic. Judi Childs